
Dept. 3066 ● 1000 E. University Avenue 
Laramie, Wyoming 82071-2000 

(307) 766-5123 ● fax (307) 766-2696 
www.uwyo.edu/studentaff  

 

To:  University of Wyoming Students  

From: Sean S. Blackburn – Vice President for Student Affairs 

Date:  March 26th, 2019 

Subject: The Sweet 16 Comes to Laramie | WNIT 

The WNIT Sweet 16 is coming to Laramie, and oh, how sweet it is! The University of Wyoming Cowgirls 

Basketball team will be taking on the Pepperdine University Waves at 6:30 P.M., this Thursday, March 28th at 

the Arena-Auditorium. Throughout the season, the Cowgirls have shown us what it means to have unshakeable 

optimism, and have charged on to the Sweet 16, all while reaching Coach Legerski’s 300th career win as Head 

Coach of the Cowgirls Basketball Team.  

The Cowgirls have been working hard all year, but now it’s your turn to help Coach Legerski and the Cowgirls. 

Will you answer the call? From 105’ above sea level, to the ‘Dome of Doom’, we need to remind Pepperdine 

whose home this is. This Thursday, UW needs all of their pokes to pack the dome, shake the floors, and don’t 

forget to bring some oxygen, the Waves are going to need it!  

The first 500 students to go to the athletics ticket office will get a free ticket for the game, but you better hurry, 

tickets are already going away!  

 Where: Athletic Ticket Office, Willet West Entrance of the Arena-Auditorium 

 When: Right now! 

 What to Bring: Your WyoOne ID or Wild Bunch App 

As Muhammad Ali said, “It’s not bragging if you can back it up.” Get your tickets, grab your gold, and help the 

Cowgirls back it up. We’ll see you on Thursday and Go Cowgirls! 

Sincerely, 

Sean S. Blackburn  

Vice President for Student Affairs 

 


